
 

 
ILY2 is proud to announce Maybe Tomorrow, an exhibition of new work by Sara Rahmanian. 
This is the artist’s debut solo show with the gallery and follows her participation in 
the 2023 group show And down below the earth shown bright.  
 
Maybe Tomorrow explores the strangeness of contemporary life, at once questioning and 
displaying the fragmented nature of identity. Closely influenced by her Iranian 
culture, the artist seeks to indirectly address the intersections between femininity, 
queerness, and migration. Rahmanian has created an installation of acrylic paintings 
in various sizes that meld figurative and abstract gestures, all striving to define a 
cohesive whole. A selection of drawings on the gallery’s external walls address 
American elections and politicians, as well as the predominance of screens in daily 
life. Across the exhibition, Rahmanian attempts to express her individuality while 
engaging the concept of “the other,” using art to signal her observations on society.  
 
Rahmanian renders the human body in shadows and fragments in a new series of 
portraits. Subjects lack eyes, lips and mouths, a painterly gesture of fragmentation 
that suggests ambiguity—the figures could be no one and everyone. There are moments 
where body parts are humorously submerged in tears, or the artist’s shadow merges with 
tiles or her sketchbook. This fluidity playfully attempts to disrupt the audience’s 
rhythms of thought. The choice to create a painting for each day of the week echoes 
the artist’s dual framing of time: one, as an unbreakable, natural loop between day 
and night, and the other as an outgrowth of capitalism and its control over rhythms of 
rest and productivity. 
 
Elsewhere, Roommate is a suite of color studies depicting a hair clip in Rahmanian’s 
bedroom. Each of the twelve works represent one hour, painted over the course of a 
single day. The hair clip’s teeth are lightly clamped around a canvas, resembling the 
nimble physicality of a spider. As it takes on anthropomorphic qualities in the 
changing light, this ordinary object evokes the shifts in perception that accompany 
knowing a room and its contents intimately. For Rahmanian, the initial period after 
moving to the United States from Iran was defined by solitude in limited surroundings. 
Time becomes vast and all-encompassing within such an environment, and Roommate 
articulates the uncanniness of the domestic space with a special attunement to light 
and form.  
 
One of the primary references in the exhibition is “The Pear Tree,” a story by the 
Iranian author Goli Taraghi. A successful writer living in the West returns to his 
family home in Iran to find that their pear tree no longer bears fruit, prompting an 
identity crisis. For Rahmanian, the story reveals a larger bind for those living in 
diaspora, who often exist between multiple cultures, languages, and, indeed, lives. 
With these tensions and estrangements in mind, Rahmanian presents a body of work that 
reflects the current condition, anxious yet hopeful: Maybe Tomorrow.  
 
 
Sara Rahmanian (b. Tehran, Iran) has had solo and two-person shows at theStable, 
S-Chanf, CH; 1969 Gallery, New York, NY; Across Project, Milan, IT; and Delgosha 
Gallery, Tehran, IR. In November 2024, she will present her debut solo exhibition with 
ILY2, Portland, OR. Her work has been featured in group shows at Office Baroque, 
Antwerp, BE; Harkawik Gallery, New York, NY; Lyles & King, New York, NY; Nak Gallery, 
Tehran, IR; and Gallery Isabelle, Dubai, UAE, among others. She is the recipient of a 
Clifford Ross Scholarship Award and a Critical Practice Grant, both awarded by the 
Yale School of Art. Rahmanian holds an MFA in Painting and Printmaking from the Yale 
School of Art, New Haven, CT. She lives and works in New Haven, CT. 


